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Dear Sirs

I am a Wilmslow resident and I understand that Wilmslow Rugby Club is seeking to obtain a premises
license.

I am not a member of the rugby club but [ am very passionate that local sporting clubs and facilities are
given every chance to trade and survive, particularly in these incredibly difficult economic times.

The rugby club has been and remains a very important part of my partner’s life, both in sporting and social
terms, as it has been for his children as they played junior rugby there throughout their childhoods.

In my opinion, it has been an extremely well run amateur organisation, providing vital services to the people
of Wilmslow - a small town with a very limited number of sporting and social gathering facilities. Without
the appropriate license, it would surely struggle to survive, which would be a travesty for the town and the
thousands of children and their families who have enjoyed friendship and sportsmanship at the club.

Kind regards




